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Aside from their well-known and established contributions to air pollution and climate 

change, gasoline powered gardening implements are noisy and are a nuisance in an 

urban environment.  Leaf blowers in particular serve no productive or useful purpose, 

create noise and dust in addition to the pollution from their exhaust, and could be 

replaced by rakes.  I encourage the legislature to pass this bill. 


